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A repeated tender for purchase of electricity has been established 
 

 

 
ÎCS „Premier Energy Distribution= SA informs that on March 16, 2021, took place the tender 
for the purchase of electricity necessary to cover technological consumption and electricity 
losses in electricity distribution networks during the contractual period 01.04.2021-
31.03.2022. 
 
Taking into account the fact that offers were received from only two pre-qualified 
participants, the tender for the purchase of electricity for the needs of ICS "Premier Energy 
Distribution" SA was canceled, in accordance with p. 41 of the Electricity Procurement 
Procedure Annex to The rules of the electricity market approved by <Decision no. 283/2020 
of 07.08.2020. 
 
The next repeated tender for the purchase of electricity for the needs is set for March 22, 
2021. 
 
Pre-qualified suppliers are invited to submit by this date their electricity supply offers for the 
contractual period, according to the updated Specifications, published on the website of the 
distribution operator, rubric Annual energy purchases → Related information on the 
purchase of electricity. 
 
 
Department of External Relations and Communication 
ICS "Premier Energy Distribution" SA 
 
16.03.2021 

http://www.premierenergydistribution.md/sites/default/files/inline-files/achizitii-de-energie/2021/Caiet_de_sarcini_en_16032021.pdf

